Dear Residents and Families;

I am pleased to let you know that we did not have any new cases of COVID-19 over the weekend. We do still have a few Assisted living residents on quarantine/isolation at this time.

Beginning tomorrow morning, January 10th, we will open the Assisted living dining room at breakfast for limited communal dining. Residents will dine 1 person per table while we are operating in a controlled outbreak phase per DC Health guidelines. We will also begin small group activities again in the assisted living neighborhood. We will deliver the activity program schedule later this evening.

If you have any questions or concerns about you/your loved one's COVID-19 status, please contact the Wellness Office at 202-349-3424.

Thank you for your continued patience as we work to maintain the safest environment for everyone in the community.

Sincerely,

Laurie Henley

Executive Director

